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ADDRESS SEPLT TO THE
DE: PUTT SUPT GÉRÉRAL DE INDIAN AFFAIRS

OTTAWA 15th July 1896

Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of a copy of a letter

from the Principal of the St Joseph's Industrial School,

calling attention to Mr Head's estimate for placing hope,etc.

for fire protection in the boy's building; and in reply I beg

to say that until the Estiwates are passed the Department has

no funds available for this purpose.

des

Your obedient servant,

Hayerdleed

Deputy Supt:Genl:
1.

of Indian Affairs:ad 2t

Til

The Indian Commissioner,

Regina, N.W.T.
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